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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/240 
 
Subject: ICB Private Patient (PP) Arrangements 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Dear NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire 
Integrated Care Board, 
 
Please provide details of all your PP Arrangements with -- 
 
- Private Patient Unit's; 
- Private Healthcare Facilities; 
- Private Healthcare Providers; 
- Private Hospitals AND -- 
- Private Hospital Operators. 
 
Clarification received 20/03/23: please provide details for both 
"arrangements with private providers" and "arrangements to 
support patients going private" 

We refer you to the ICB’s Contract Register, which can be found on 
our website: https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/library/icb-contracts-register/ 
 
Noting that the following providers listed are not private: 
 
 North Bristol NHS Trust (NBT) 
 University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 

(UHBW) 
 Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP) 
 
The rest are non-NHS providers that have a contract with the ICB. In 
terms of support to ‘arrangements to support patients going private’ 
the ICB does not get involved or actively promote or support patients 
going private.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 3 April 2023 and has been approved for release by Jon Lund, Deputy 
Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


